
Dover Announcements Updates from the Champions of Dover Ministries  
  

This Week At Dover:   The nursery committee is considering some decor changes to the room 
where our littles hang out every week.  Painting of the walls is under 
consideration, including freshening up/covering up the mural. If anyone 
has any feedback, please let Angela Riedeman know by March 11th. 
 

Coffee brewer(s), Greeter(s), and Usher(s) needed.  Thank you to all 
who have served as coffee brewers, greeters, and ushers.  People of all 
ages are welcome to volunteer.  If you are willing to serve in one of these 
areas, please contact Beth Huey at beth@doverchurch.org. 
 
Thank You- Dear Dover family,  
Thank you for your prayers and for the beautiful floral arrangement sent 
in sympathy for my uncle passing. -The Huey Family 
              

                                                 
                                            Community Announcements 
 
Guiding Star’s Inaugural Gala in Orange City is on Thursday, March 15 from 6-9 at Living 
Water Church—1005 8th Street SE.  A dinner will be served and you will experience Leah 
Jacobsen, founder of The Guiding Star project as she shares, “The Guiding Star Project: 
Holistic Women’s Health and Pro-Life Collaboration.”  RSVP at 

www.guidingstarorangecity.org/gala or volunteers@guidingstarorangecity.org.  
 
Book release event on Sunday, Feb. 25, to celebrate the publication of “Sioux Center Sudan: 
A Missionary Nurse’s Journey,” about Sioux Center native Arlene Schuiteman.  Both 
Schuiteman and the book’s author, NWC professor Jeff Barker, will be at Trinity Reformed 
Church, Orange City at 2 p.m.  The book, “Sioux Center Sudan,” will be available for sale for 
the price of $10. 

 
Daffodils are the first flower of spring and the bright symbol of hope. To the American 
Cancer Society, the daffodil symbolizes the hope we all share for a cure where cancer no 
longer threatens those we love. Daffodil Days has empowered people to make a difference 
in the fight against cancer by raising funds and awareness to help beat the disease. CANCER 
has touched us all in some way. Together, we are fighting cancer on all fronts. Together, we 
can make a difference. To order your daffodils for $10 a bunch, please contact April’s Floral 
Boutique – Orange City (712-707-9800) by March 1. Daffodils will be available to be picked 
up the week of March 13-15. THANK YOU for helping to save lives and create a world with 
more birthdays! 
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                                       Community Announcements 
 
On Friday March 2 at 5:30 p.m., Orange City Christian School will host the 3rd annual 
Tiger Toss Bean Bag Tournament that will include a free will donation Pulled Pork 
Sandwich meal, bean bag toss tournaments, performances at the Serenity Stage, and more. 
Come to either watch or play! For more information visit their website at 
http://www.orangecitychristian.net/news-info/tigertoss.cfm 
 
Orange City Christian School Covenant Kids Preschool Registration!  Registration 
(parent ONLY) will be held on Thursday, March 1 at 5:30pm in the school library. No early 
registrations will be allowed.  For more information, call the school office at 737-2274, or 
Kim Starkenburg at 707-3080. 
 
Friday, March 2: Dordt College invites the community to attend a guest recital by German 

pianist Andreas Klein at 7:30 pm on Friday, March 2, in the B.J. Haan Auditorium.  Klein will 

perform pieces by Beethoven, Debussy, Prokofiev, and Brahms.  Klein will also present a piano 

masterclass on Saturday, March 3, at 10:00 a.m. in the B.J. Haan. 
 

Children’s Ministry Updates 

Today – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM (for kids age 4 – 2nd grade) 
Teacher:  Edie Lackey 
Helpers:  Darby Schuiteman, Josiah Bundt, Sarah May 

Next Sunday – Children’s Church at 10:30 AM    
Teacher: Talitha Witt 
Helpers:  Brayden Christoffel, Ezra Bundt, Stephanie Davis 

 

Get involved at Dover Church.  If you are interested in Baptism, Child 

Dedication, Membership, or any of the following ministries:  Children, 

Youth, College, Women’s, Men’s, or any other ministry, please feel free 

to contact one of the elders, or contact the church office by email at 

office@doverchurch.org or by phone at (712) 737-8442. 

http://www.guidingstarorangecity.org/gala
mailto:volunteers@guidingstarorangecity.org
tel:(712)%20707-9800
http://www.orangecitychristian.net/news-info/tigertoss.cfm


 
FINANCIAL UPDATE LAST WEEK YTD 

Mission Fund  $                     1,731 $                15,860 
Benevolent Fund  $                          55 $                  2,375 
General Fund Need  $                     6,667 $                46,669 
General Fund – Actual Giving  $                     2,631 $                38,076 
General Fund Expenses  $                     1,879 $                19,219 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Dover  Avenue  Alliance  Church 
417 3rd St. NE   •   Orange City,  IA  51041   •   (712) 737-8442 

 
Email:  office@doverchurch.org  
Website:  www.doverchurch.org 

  

Jan Schuiteman - Head Elder jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com 

Ben Patzlaff - Worship Leader ben@doverchurch.org 

Tim Henriksen - Youth Ministry Director 
Beth Huey - Administrative Assistant 

tim@doverchurch.org 
beth@doverchurch.org 

Ingrid May - Financial Secretary 
 

ingrid@doverchurch.org 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

February 25, 2018 
 

Welcome 

Here I am to Worship 

Welcome & Greeting 

Man of Sorrows 

Before the Throne of God Above 

Announcements 

Prayer- Doug Vogel 

O Come to the Altar 

Offering 

Message – Chuck Mork  

Man of Sorrows 

Benediction 

 
 

 

 

           PASTOR  SEARCH  COMMITTEE  
 
The committee members are:   

Jan Schuiteman - jan.schuiteman1@gmail.com   

Mike May - mike_and_ingrid@yahoo.com 

Eric Riedeman - ericriedeman@hotmail.com 

Cindy Pals - slapscm@gmail.com  

Jeff Lackey - jefflackey@lackey.com  

Georgia Johnson - djohnson@premieronline.net 

Dan Jongewaard - dan.jongewaard@gmail.com 

Thomas Kunstle - kunstle@gmail.com  

For questions and information, you may contact 

any of the committee members listed above. 

 

Ways to Give 
In Person - Place checks  

or cash in an offering 

envelope and drop in the 

offering plate as it goes by.  

Online - Visit the 

www.doverchurch.org 

website, click on ‘Online 

Giving’ or scan the QR Code 

below to set up a one-time 

or recurring donation. 

 

 

 

                        TODAY’S  SERVICE  TEAM 
Greeters – Bev Schuiteman, Ben & Jennie Karnish 

Ushers –Rich McManimon, Daniel & Beth Huey 

Coffee – Jay Schuiteman 

Worship Team –Ben Patzlaff, Steve Mason, Lucas Sander, 

Peter Klopfenstein, Angela Riedeman 

Audio/Visual – Brande Pals and Tina Dykstra 


